With this notice, we inform you that, at the IIS Giulio, starting from Monday 8 November 2021 an
information desk connected to the FAMI project will be opened.

The desk is dedicated to all people of foreign nationality who need information on services and
opportunities available to them in the Italian context.

To access the counter, you must schedule an appointment by writing to this mail address:
sportellofami@didalabgiulio.it.

In any case, the desk will be held by cultural and linguistic mediators in room J6 and will be open at
the following hours:

Mondays to Fridays 13:30-14:30

Mondays to Fridays 18:00-19:00

For further information please contact Luca Angelone (luca.angelone@didalabgiulio.it) or Luca
Mastrocola (luca.mastrocola@terremondo.it)




